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Date – 17/04/2025     Circular No.– SIS/2025-26/06 

 
Dear Parents  

School will observe holiday on 18th April 2025 (Friday) on account of  

Good Friday. 

Note :The School Accounts office has been shifted to B-Wing and will be 

functional between 9:30 am to 2:00 pm on all working days w.e.f 17th April 

2025. 

 

Warm Regards  

 

  

Principal 

Sun International School, Jhansi 


